



FORTIS
MINUTE BOOK

REFEREES COACH

A discussion was held on this matter and it was resolved that questions time be re-instated & generally discuss rules. John Haselmaier was nominated to submit 5 questions for next meeting. It was also moved that the Resident (Art. Andersen) be made coach to coordinate and improve refereeing standards.

No Further Business

Meeting closed at 10.30 PM.

Thanks to the Barr residence for supper.

Confirmed

Art Andersen
Resident
25/7/71

AUSTRALIAN LACROSSE REFEREES ASSOC (SA. DIVISION)
MEETING HELD 22 McPHERSON ST CLAPHAM
14TH APRIL 1970.

PRESENT. MESSRS. ANDERSEN - BUXTON - MELBOURNE - HAMILTON
DREW - MUYLOW - HAY

APOLOGIES MESSRS. COGGINS - NESBITT - MOOLENHAAR - CARR
ROESLER - RATHIE - HOBBS.

WELCOME The Chairman expressed a hearty welcome
to Messrs. Drew - & Hamilton.

CHAMPIONSHIPS It was noted from the minutes of the Annual
General Meeting - that the ALRA (SA Division) has
agreed to convene all field Officials. Following
Discussion, Mr. Andersen suggested a Sub-
Committee from this Division be formed to
arrange these officials & to start operations
immediately. It is felt the following is
needed. 2 Goal Umpires - 2 Off-Side Umpires
4 Boundary Umpires - 1 Senior Timekeeper
1 Assistant Timekeeper & 4 Penalty Timekeepers
- A Total of 14 officials (excluding central referee)
Sam Hay will act as Convenor. Ball Boys will
be supplied, if possible

REFEREE

STRENGTH Following the Annual meeting - the SALA has
accepted our Proposal as a By-Law for 1971
OUT - D. MARSDEN - B. HICKS
IN - K. NESBITT - M. HAMILTON

It was felt that 4 more referees at least
were needed for a start - without losing
present strength

SUNDAY
MATCHES A. Query was raised on the availability of referees for Sunday Matches - Also to double up on Saturday, when appointed to a Sunday Match.

Then a general Discussion on Rules followed

Meeting closed 9-40 PM.

Leslie

Chairman 20/5/70

AUSTRALIAN LACROSSE REFERRES ASSOC. (S.A. DIVISION)
MEETING HELD 22 McPHERSON ST CLAPHAM.
20th MAY 1970.

PRESENT

R. CATHE - J. BUXTON - M. MUYLOW - K. NESSITT.
F. COGGINS - M. HAMILTON - D. McINTOSH.

APOLOGIES

W. HOBBS - R. ANDERSEN - F. MELBOURNE

BUSINESS ARISING FROM MINUTES

CHAMPIONSHIPS

Discussion was again held concerning field officials. No member was willing to be nominated as convenor of the sub-committee. Names of willing personnel were not forthcoming either. The matter to be held over to next meeting, but members agreed to try and find interested persons and get their names and addresses. It was expressed that this problem must be finalised at the next meeting.

REFEREE

STRENGTH

Following the last meeting, Ian Hey has tendered (verbally) his resignation from this association, due to personal family reasons. This leaves total strength at 10. More members are still needed desperately.

T.T. Gully

Those who have officiated so far at these matches, offered favourable comment. That club is improving, and it was agreed, that this association would field a referee, if possible, each week at the matches of T.T. Gully. Subject to T.T. Gully practice time it was moved by M. Hamilton + 2nd D. McINTOSH that 2 referees attend such practices and.

assist where possible in training by explaining the rules to the players and what can and cannot be done.

STATE TRIALS D. M. Ingham agreed to attend the trials at Matheson on 24-5-70 at 10.00 AM.

REPORTING A lengthy discussion was held. It was still felt we are out on a limb, and that if there is a report we should attempt to contact Secretary. If unable to do this contact must be made by Noon Sunday to the Secretary of S.A.L.A. But Referees will still confer amongst themselves to decide on a uniform approach concerning the rules involved in any particular reports.

NOTING CARDS The Secretary expressed concern that in some cases these cards are not being sent back promptly enough - e.g. 2-3 weeks later. It is noted that they MUST be sent in ^{by} the date than the Tuesday following the Match concerned.

AFFILIATION

FEES The Secretary asked that ^{the} \$1.00 affiliation fee for the A.L.R.A. be paid at the next meeting.

RULES A general Discussion of Rules followed

NEXT MEETING The next meeting will be held on Wednesday June 10th at 8.00 PM.

Meeting closed 9-45 PM.

H. B. Ingham
President

AUSTRALIAN LACROSSE REFEREES ASSOC. (S.A. DIVISION)
MEETING HELD 22 M. PHERSON ST. CLAPHAM
10TH. JUNE 1970.

PRESENT Messrs. Andersen, Bass-Burton, McEntash
Moolenaar, Muslow, Melbourne
Hamilton-Boggins-Roesler.

APOLOGIES

The previous were read & confirmed

CHAMPIONSHIPS No one ~~was~~ available to handle this.
Names are being handed to Secretary of
those able to assist in some way or other.

NOTICE CARDS These are not being returned as promptly
as they should. The Secretary requested
that the cards be sent in every week. Filling
out O.K.

AFFILIATION FEES :- O.K.

RULE DISCUSSION Confirmation was given on interpretation of
the "New Whistle Technique". Also the Chairman
asked that attention be given to loose
drugs or crosses. Other various rules
were then discussed.

BADGES . Reference Badges were then presented to
K. Nashill & M. Hamilton and the Chairman
welcomed them to the Association.

Q.S. BIRTHDAY GAMES . Messrs. Boggins, Hamilton, McEntash
Andersen, Nashill & Bass indicated their
availability to attend these matches.

T.T.C. It was agreed, that where possible referees
would attend T.T.C. practices to help on rules.
Meeting closed at 9.30 P.M.

H. W. English
President,